
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 6th July 2018 

       Upcoming events: 

Year 6 will be receiving their final reports and SATs results on 

Tuesday 10th July. There will be an optional drop in parents even-

ing on Wednesday 11th July from 3.45-6.30pm. Our final Enrich-

ment Day will take place on Wednesday 11th July.  

Year 6 girls completed their secondary transition project this week. 

The girls also enjoyed the Sports Week finale by visiting Oxygen Trampoline 

Park on Thursday. 

  

 

 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

Monday—Thursday 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at %  

6.1:  %  90.67% 

6.2:  %  92.07% 

6.3:  %  97.93% 

Well done to 6.3  

Year 6 enjoyed a fabulous day at Chessington World of Adventures!  A well deserved 

treat as their time at Winterbourne draws towards an end.  


